
Thank you to our 40+ lineworkers for their 
hard work and commitment to keeping your 
power on. They work outdoors year-round, 
including in stormy weather.

The team is trained to work high in the air 
and deep in the ground to deliver electricity. 
It’s dangerous work that requires protective 
equipment and strong communication skills 
for their safety and yours.

We value working safely and being available 
to our members every day, all day, to provide 
reliable electric service.

National  
Lineworker  
Appreciation  

Day 
has been observed annually on  

April 18 since 2013 following  

Hurricane Sandy. 


